WMS DAILY August 30th 2024

ANNOUNGEMENTS B Day

Upcoming events:

You must turn your cell phone off when entering the building. It is to be off and in your locker for the entire
day. A reminder that the new district policy requires that any phone found on a student will be held in the
main office until a parent/guardian is able to pick it up. Phones can be turned on when you leave the building

for the day.

Library News
Hello from the Library!
First, students, please make sure your Chromebook is in its case. If you lost your case, please ask your teacher
if you can come to the library for a replacement. You get one free replacement during your time at the
middle school.
Second, CHARGE your Chromebooks nightly and bring your charger to school. The library does NOT give out
loaners for uncharged Chromebooks. Remember these are school property and must be treated with care
and respect. No stickers please!

Boys Soccer
There will be a meeting for all interested in joining the Boy's Soccer Team this upcoming year. The meeting
will be held on Wednesday, September 4th in the rear Gym at 7:30am. You must attend the meeting if you
plan on trying out for the team this year. If you can't make the meeting, please email me Mr. Vaglio!

Girls Soccer
All those interested in trying out for the Girls Soccer Team this year,there will be an
informational meeting on Wednesday September 4th at 7:30am in the main gym with Coach Fabiano. Please
make sure all health forms are completed and submitted. Tryouts will take place from September 9th to
September 11th 3pm-430pm. If you have questions please see Coach Fabiano directly.

Cross Country
Attention Cross Country participants. There will be an informational meeting on THURSDAY, September 5 at
7:30 AM in the gym. If you have signed up for Cross Country, you should attend this meeting. Tryouts are
September 11 and 12 after school until late buses. For more information, go to the Cross Country link on Mrs.
Boni's teacher website.

Esport Rocket League

Warren middle school will be competing in a competitive rocket League Division against other schools this

year. If you are interested please fill out the survey sent to you in your email. If you are not interested please

disregard the email and the form. If you are interested, fill out the form and Mr. Arnold will be in touch with
you. Please fill it out even if you filled this out last year.




